
THIS WEEK, beginning Monday 26th June 2023 

Saturday 1st July  10.00am – 2.00pm  
  Wesley’s – NMMC Boiler Fund 
  Plus Cream Teas and stalls. 
Sunday 2nd July 
 10.30am All Age Worship & Baptism  
  led by Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge 
 

Prayer of the Week 
God of wisdom and passion, 
we pray for the Methodist Conference as it meets in Birmingham, 
making decisions on behalf of the Methodist Church nationally. 
May all those attending have wisdom and discernment, 
and may the Conference decisions help us better serve you. 
Amen 
 

Hymns and Reading for this Morning’s Service 
21 Born in song! 
692 You hand, O God, has guided 
489 All I once held dear  
673 Will you come and follow me 
507 O for a heart to praise my God 
 
Reading Matthew 10: 24 - 39 (NT page 11) 
 

Church Family News 
We are very happy to be welcoming Holly Evans into the church family 
with her Baptism next Sunday 2nd July, and hope that you will be able to 
enjoy this special service with Rebecca, Alex, Ella Rose and Eliza. 
 

Extraordinary Church Council Meetings – Sunday 2nd July –  
PLEASE ATTEND 
There will be an extraordinary meeting of the church council next Sunday 
2nd July to make important decisions concerning the heating system 
installation.  Please attend if you are able.  We would like as many people 
as possible attend, whether you are a church council member or not, to 
hear the latest information about the boiler replacement. 
 

 

The loose collection for Sunday 11th June amounted to £99.70 and for 
Sunday 18th June it was £113.83. 

 
FREE CONCERT Kingston 3rd Age Orchestra 
Wednesday June 28 at 11.15 for an hour.  Kingston United Reformed 
Church Eden Street KT1 1HZ (next to Eden St car park.) 
Overture from Pirates of Penzance, 2 excerpts from Carmen  
AND part of Saint- Saens’ Organ Symphony with Peter Bullett, organ, and 
Linda Bridges and Alison, piano duet.  (Yes, the very loud bits as played in the 

film ‘BABE’). 

 

Next Spotlight Issue  
The deadline for the July issue is Wednesday 28th June.  Please send all 
submissions to nmmc@hotmail.co.uk (or in my church pigeonhole).   
Anything you think might be of interest would be gratefully received. 
Thank you, Sarah Moore 
 

Saturdays 1st and 8th July  
We will be running the coffee bar and stalls on these two Saturdays from 
10am till 2pm.  Unfortunately, the Malden Fortnight parade has been 
cancelled.  The Craft Fair on the 8th will go ahead on Jubilee Square. 
We are still hoping to have a good turnout in the High Street and we will 
be joined on 8th July by Malden & Coombe Horticultural Society who will 
be holding a plant sale. 
 
Please sign up to help if you are able and have not already done so to raise 
much-needed funds for our new boilers.  Many thanks 
 

Church Garden Party with Cream Tea 
Wednesday 19 July from 3pm 
Before the Covid pandemic and lockdown, Pam and I usually had the 
pleasure of hosting a Church Family Summer Garden Party.  I hope to be 
able to start this again this year so please book the date of Wednesday 19 
July from 3pm at Conifers, High Drive, KT3 3UG.   More details later. 
   Alan Vincent     020 8942 3752 

 
This week’s Church flowers were kindly donated and 
arranged by Stella Chattle. 

 

mailto:nmmc@hotmail.co.uk


Are you interested in becoming a host for Ukrainians?  
The Royal Borough of Kingston Upon Thames would like your help in 
supporting the new arrivals from Ukraine to thrive and prosper whilst 
Ukraine is still under attack,  and its people still need your help.  
 
Over 400 people have arrived in Kingston under the Homes for Ukraine 
scheme since March 2022 and many are now looking for new hosts to 
accommodate them. Your generosity could transform the lives of people 
who have fled the devastating war in Ukraine.  

 

Register your interest today by the link 

https://forms.gle/bFHrxe13yKXdZ5MD9 

Visit our webpage for more information  

https://www.kingston.gov.uk/ukraine or email us 

ukraine@kingston.gov.uk 

 

 
Church contact information – website www.newmaldenmethodistchurch.com 
         NMMethodists 
 
Revd Dr Karl Rutlidge (Minister) 07932 242789 karl.rutlidge@methodist.org.uk 
 n/a Monday 
Mrs Sarah Moore (Administrator) 020 8942 1288 (Church Office) nmmc@hotmail.co.uk 
 (Mon & Wed 10am - 2pm) 
Mrs Lee Monczak (Development Officer)  nmmc.wesleys@hotmail.com 
Mrs Alison Bullett (Senior Steward) 020 8942 0666 alison.bullett@blueyonder.co.uk 
Mrs Julie Haines (Steward) 020 8395 0202 juliehaines53@gmail.com 
Mrs Julia Morton (Steward) 020 8942 2657 juliamorton@virginmedia.com 

 

 
 
 
All songs or hymns printed by NMMC are covered by CCLI Licence No. 4804 
 

 

 

 

 
Sunday 25th June 2023 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 
 

Morning Worship led by Revd Stan Brown 
 
 

WELCOME 
 
 

It is good to have you with us today, sharing in our Worship.  If you are a 
visitor, new to the area, or just beginning to attend this Church, we hope 
you will feel at home, and that you will come again. 
 

Tea or coffee is served in the Welcome Area (Wesley’s) after Morning 
Worship.  Please stay so that we can get to know one another. 
 

So that we may keep in touch, please fill in your details on the Welcome 
card in the church chairs.   
 

Large print hymn books and Korean-English Bibles are available:  

 

한영성경을 사용하고 싶으시면 안내하시는 분에게 이야기해 주세요. 
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